
9/6/2020 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and  

10:30 outdoor church service today 

Sermon – Dean Yoder 

 

Music – Robbie Royal 

Offering - 8-30-2020 General fund-$1965,  

Announcements: 

 

1. Thank you to the church family for all the ways you showed your support 

and concern during the loss of my mom, thanks for the prayers, visitation, 

and all the cards. -Marv Hostetler 

 

2. Dear Townline Church Family, thank you for coming and celebrating my 

80th birthday.   My "Thank You" seems so small compared to all you've 

done but it comes from my heart.   May you be blessed for the kindness 

you've shown me.   Sincerely, Steve Overholt 

 

3. The Menno and Margaret Zehr family send their thanks, “We thank God for 

this huge blessing that will heat our home this winter! We are encouraged, 

comforted, strengthened, and blessed by the church family at Townline. 

Thank you and Bless all of you!” 

 

4. This year’s camping weekend is planned for September 18, 19, & 20. Sign-

up sheets to help with meals or to reserve a cabin, are on the bulletin board. 

 

5. Our annual business meeting will be held on September 23rd. If you 

are a committee member please remain on the committee through 

September, we will plan for the committee members to make the 

switch in October. Thanks, if this does not work for you, just 

communicate and we will work something out.  

 

6. If you are one of the church committees and have a report for our 

annual business meeting, please send that report to Dean Yoder. 

 

7. Dorothy Thomas is now at the courtyard. Only outside window visits 

are allowed at this time. Her room number is 308 and her phone 

number is 574-538-3443. Mailed cards are welcome at Courtyard 

Health Care, Dorothy Thomas 2400 College Avenue Goshen, IN 

46528 

Youth Activity 

Youth sponsors- Mark and Fanny Wickey, Garrett and Audrey 

Martin, John and Susan Yoder  

Presidents- Martha Wickey, Jonathan Martin  

Vice Presidents- Chadwick Yoder, Krystal Eash 

Youth night Sept. 6th at David and Corinna Chupp. Come anytime 

after 3 in the afternoon. Supper will be served around 6-6:30. Guys 

bring drinks and girls bring desserts. Please let us know if you can 

come on GroupMe.  

Saugatuck Dune Ride Sept. 12. 9AM-2PM You need to let us know if you 

plan to come by Monday, August 24. It is very important for us to know if 

your planning on coming so we can RSVP.  

Fall party October 23rd. 6-9PM Save the date. More details coming later. 

Keep checking GroupMe for more info.  

Youth retreat April 16-18 2021 A weekend to disconnect from business and 

to connect and grow with God and each other. More details coming later. 


